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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6, 

 
We have added a trip to Viking Bay for our Year 6 children on Monday 18th July as part of our end of year 

celebrations. We will be leaving Upton at 9.30am and will be returning back to school at around 2.30pm for a 

normal school finish. Children will not be allowed in the sea but may bring buckets, spades, balls and other beach 

games. We will cordon off a section for the children to play on the sand. They must stay in the designated 

section at all times.  

 

Please provide your children with a packed lunch and plenty of water for the day. If your child is entitled to free 

school meals and would like a school provided packed lunch, please complete the form by clicking HERE 

 

Children may bring a maximum of £5.00 for an ice cream and/or a slush puppy. Please ensure that your child has 

sun cream, a sun hat and is wearing comfortable beach clothing and footwear to walk in (no swimwear and no flip 

flops please). Children do not need to wear school uniform on this day but will need to bring party clothes 

to change in to…. 

 
Leavers’ Party – Monday 18th July until 6pm 

 

This takes place after our beach day until 6pm on the school field. 

Alongside a complimentary BBQ and drinks, we have a 90ft inflatable Obstacle 

Course, Inflatables slides, sumo suits and a rodeo bull for children to play on. 

Please collect children at 6pm from the gate to the field. 

 

 

We are delighted to be able to welcome you to our Year 

6 assembly on Thursday 21st July.  

 

6B & 6G’s leavers assembly will be from 9.30–10.30am 

 

6R & 6Y’s leavers assembly will be from 11 am–12 pm.  

 

We will be having the event outside, so please bring a picnic blanket or 

something similar that your family can all sit on together. We are 

looking forward to welcoming you to the event and to have the chance 

to celebrate your child's time at Upton.  

 
Year 6 will be collected from the playground on the last day 

where we can say our final goodbyes and clap for our class of 

2022.  

https://app.keysurvey.co.uk/f/41626336/3bad/

